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Additional inspectors, engineers, administrative support for LADBS. 
To be honest, I think the inspectors that are there currently need more administrative support. There should not be only
one hour during the day for contact for problems. I went through the entire department looking for answers when I had
problems and got nothing except for manipulation and the run-around. 
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